
 

 

Marie Curie Hospice, Cardiff and the Vale 

Bridgeman Road 

Penarth 

CF64 3YR                            

      6th November 2016 

Dear Marie Curie Hospice, 

Please find enclosed a cheque for the sum of £1,000 from Penguins Against Cancer to support 

the excellent work you do to support the terminally ill and their families. Penguins Against 

Cancer is a registered charity which raises awareness of cancer and makes grants to support 

cancer research, treatment and hospices. 

Again, this year we have staged numerous sporting and social events, and the enclosed grant, 

proposed by Anita and Jamie Combes (daughter of Linda Sheppard who passed away in May 

2012 at Holme Towers), has been made possible by the extraordinary generosity of many, 

committing their time to organise and take part in these activities and contributing in the 

administration of this charity. Some of 2016 events have included: Egyptian Whist in Alderney, 

Rugby and Half-Marathons (for one, reaching his PB time!) and it has been a great pleasure to 

see the enthusiasm of children also participating in the fundraising against cancer exploits. Each 

of these events are available at our website www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk should you 

care to visit it. 

We wish you every success in your continued efforts to provide a dignified comfort and support 

to those nearing the end of their lives. We would be most grateful if you could confirm receipt 

of this letter, and how you intend to spend this grant. 

With Best Wishes from all the Penguin community. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Charlie Beardmore, on behalf of: 

Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 

 

PENGUINS AGAINST CANCER 

Kicking Cancer Into Touch! 
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